
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

The WGPG started as a group of giant pumpkin growers in central Wisconsin in 
1984, and grew to become a non-profit 501 (4) c organization with members across 
the entire world! 

‘Growers Helping Growers’ 
 

Wisconsin Giant Pumpkin Growers is a social organization committed to teaching, 
and sharing of growing information of giant fruits and vegetables in the Wisconsin 

area. We also work to introduce people to, and provide a means of sharing information 
and friendship about the art, sport, and challenge of growing giant fruits and vegetables. 

Our membership of friendly growers, growing events, weigh-offs, meetings, presentations 
and educational seminars, along with our website and Facebook presence, will provide 

all of the support necessary for large fruit and vegetable growers. 
 

‘Supporters of our organization’ 
 

We welcome support from businesses, organizations and communities to help promote the 
mission of our club.  Our expenses include such things as mailings of seed distributions, 
newsletters, website costs, recognition of grower’s achievements, sanctioned weigh off 
registration fees, awards, appreciation pictures, seminars, speakers, educational materials and 
club competitions. 
 
Types of support we welcome include: 
 Discounts of product costs for our members  

(a member list is kept current on our website) 
Donated items for distribution or  drawings at seminars, meetings, fundraising,  

and weigh-offs. 
 Prize money for one or more of the GPC sanctioned Wisconsin weigh-offs. 
  GPC = Great Pumpkin Commonwealth ( gpc1.org ) 
 Monetary contributions to the WGPG to help cover operational expenses 
 Open to your creative ideas! 
 
In return for your support: 
 Recognition at weigh-offs, seminars, newsletters, Facebook and our  

website. 
Banner placement may be allowed at a weigh-offs, contact us or  

the weigh-off site directly for determination 
 Invitation to our seminar to allow you to share information about your  

products or services 
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DONOR FORM 
 
Name  __________________________________ 
 
Address __________________________________ 
 

__________________________________ 
 
Phone __________________________________ 
 
Email __________________________________ 
 
Website __________________________________ 
 
Facebook __________________________________ 
 
Other __________________________________ 
 

DONATIONS 

______________________________________
______________________________________
______________________________________
______________________________________ 
 
You may contact us at: WGPG     (608) 412-3887 
    48631 Somerville Drive   wgpg@mwt.net 
    Gays Mills, WI  54631 
 
We appreciate your support!     Thank-you,  John Barlow, President, WGPG 
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